
As a result of Oregon's BCD and their hard line on penalizing us for manufacturing our Tiny 

Home RV's in Oregon, we have chosen to relocate our construction to Idaho. Which recognizes 

and approves our units as Travel trailer RV's in accordance with the nations RV code NFP 1192. 

It really doesn't make sense to me that the state would want to eliminate over 2.5 million 

dollars in revenue not to mention jobs, and these are just my sales. I would guess the overall loss 

for the state is well over 8 million dollars when considering the handful of Tiny RV 

manufacturers either moving to other states or shuttering their operations. It's really a shame! At 

one time the Pacific northwest was considered the epicenter for the Tiny House movement. At a 

time where we are seeing many building departments throughout the country embracing Tiny's 

and allowing their placement as ADU's and taxing and permitting just as they would a site built 

structure, our state is shunning them. I just don't have the patience or the funds to battle the 

state.  

 

 

Kind regards, Lou 
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